
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

On Thursday 16th November we are already going to be raising 
money for Children in Need but we thought that it would be 
good to look at children who are in need in other parts of our 
world at the moment. With this in mind, we are going to hold a 
bake sale after school, still on the 16th November. The money 
raised from this will be given to The British Red Cross who are a 
humanitarian charity that stands for neutrality and impartiality 
in times of crisis – something we at school also need to ensure.  

We will only be able to take cash so please have your 50p and £1 
ready in exchange for a cake. 

Thank you in advance for your support 

Hayley Brown 

 


